
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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Grounds Day 
 
As detailed on our previous newsletters we 
would like to invite families to join us for a 
‘grounds’ day on Sunday 15th September 
from 9am until 12 noon. Please come along 
and help us get the school grounds looking 
their best for the enjoyment of all the pupils. 
You can come for as little or as long as suits 
your family. 
 
Jobs will include weeding, sweeping, litter 
picking and planting. The school 
environmental club will be compiling a 
detailed list today. 
 
The school has a limited number of trowels, 
small forks and pupil sized gardening gloves. 
If you possible please can we ask you to 
bring your own gloves and small gardening 
tools/brooms if you have them. We are 
intending to have available some garden 
waste bags. 

 
Thank you in advance. 

Welcome Back and a Few Reminders 
 
A very warm welcome to everyone at the 
start of this new school year!  We hope you 
all had a fantastic summer holiday. It has 
been lovely to see everyone.   
 
We are obviously hoping that everyone has 
a healthy start to term but if you need to 
report your child’s absence from school, 
please email the school office so the 
information can be added to our registers.  
 
If you need to make alternative collection 
arrangements, then please email the school 
office rather than messaging teachers via 
Class Dojo.  Emails in the office are 
monitored very regularly but teachers do 
not always have the capacity to check Class 
Dojo or their school emails during the 
school day.  Thank you.   
 
It has lovely to see everyone return to 
school in their school uniform.  Please may 
we urge you to ensure all items are named.  
Each term we end up with a box full of lost 
property and we are unable to return 
clothing or belongings if they are not 
named.   
 
A very small number of children have 
returned to school with trainers that are not 
completely black. We have assumed this 
this might be because items have not 
arrived or were unavailable. Please can we 
respectfully request that if this applies to 
your child you ensure they have the correct 
footwear for next week. Thank you in 
advance. 
 

Sports Morning 
 
As detailed on previous newsletters, our 
sports morning will take place on 
Wednesday 18th September. Parents of 
pupils in Pegasus and Unicorn Classes may 
wait on the school field straight after drop 
off. Pegasus and Unicorn class races will 
take place between 9.15am and 10.00am. 
Parents of pupils in Phoenix and Griffin 
Classes may enter through the green gate at 
approximately 10.10am. Their races will 
take place between 10.15am and 11.15am. 
For safety reasons the gate will not be 
opened until Pegasus and Unicorn pupils 
have returned to their classrooms. All 
children will need to wear their PE kit.  
 

Permissions 
 
Further to the email which was sent home 
this week, please may we request that all 
families complete our permissions form 
which can be found by following this link:- 
https://forms.gle/6Z75HGeUptXiDXNk8 
Thank you.   
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From all at Hailey School, 
have a good weekend. 

Mind Marvels 
 
This term, pupils in Unicorn, Phoenix and 
Griffin Class will be taking part in weekly 
sessions with Mind Marvels to help enhance 
children’s emotional wellbeing by providing 
practical tools and calming strategies to 
promote resilience, confidence and 
develop an “emotional toolbox” for life.  We 
are committed to supporting the positive 
mental health of our pupils and hope these 
sessions will be beneficial to all. 
 

Real Aloud Challenge 
 

Last term we sent home some information 
regarding the National Read Aloud Challenge.  
Congratulations to Jasper G who was our top 

reader. 

 

Diary dates 
 
Wednesday 18th September – Sports 
morning 
Monday 23rd September – Mind Marvel 
sessions begin 
Wednesday 25th September – Harvest 
Friday 4th October – Flu vaccinations  
Tuesday 8th October – Griffin class trip 
Friday 18th October Parent Open Morning 
Tuesday 22nd October Parent/Teacher 
meetings 
 


